Trail Ridge Estate / Cholla
Subdivision Bridge

OPEN HOUSE

To be held at
City Hall — 212 North Toquerville Boulevard
on
September 4, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.

The Toquerville City Council will be hosting an open house to gain public input
from Toquerville residents regarding the purpose and design of a new bridge to

be constructed between the Trail Ridge Estate Subdivision and the Cholla
Subdivision.




